
Dear Sir or Ma'am, 
 
I am writing to request the defunding of the UConn PD. This program is bloated and overfunded, while 
services like Mental Health are bleeding money. Storrs police already has jurisdiction over the campus, 
so the need for UConn police is not needed. There are several cases where UConn PD has not done 
enough for the students on campus. I hope the state adds stipulations to UConn's funding which include 
defunding the UConn police department. 
 
Thank you, 
Nikaash 
 
--  
Nikaash Pasnoori 
Honors Program: Biological Sciences 
University of Connecticut 2020 
(203)-407-9076 
 


